
 
 
 
Date: 18 JUL 2002 
 
To: ASTM Sequence III Testing Laboratories 
 
From: Dwight H. Bowden / OH Technologies, Inc. 
 
Re: IIIF CPD Technical Memo 8  
 Camshaft Batch Code Change 
 
Cc: Mr. Sid Clark / General Motors Powertrain 
 Mr. Michael Kasimirsky / Test Monitoring Center 
 
 
 
CAMSHAFT BATCH CODE CHANGE 
  
 
 
If there are any questions or comments regarding the aforementioned item, please do not hesitate 
to call. 
 


